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Mass Schedule 

Weekend  

Saturday  4:00 pm 

Sunday 8:30 am  (LIVESTREAM) 

             11:00 am 
 

Weekday & Holy Day Mass   

See inside bulletin 

 

Pastor 

Rev. Chuck Walker 

Deacons 

Mr. Michael Edwards 

Mr. Philip Hettich 

St. Bernard community, centered in the Word of God and the traditions of the Roman Catho-

lic Church, is a welcoming and active faith-family, united in our love of God and each other 

as we work for justice and live out our call to stewardship. 
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7500 Tangelo Drive 
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July 12, 2020 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 



St. Bernard Catholic Community 

Mass Intentions 
SUNDAY, July 12 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:30 a.m.  Confirmation Mass - Livestream  

  People of the Parish 

11:00 a.m.  Mass - Parish Hall 

  Chris Hennessy 

  

MONDAY, July 13 

St. Henry 

8:15 a.m.  All Healthcare Workers 

  Recitation of the Rosary 

   

TUESDAY, July 14 

St. Kateri Tekakwitha, Virgin 

8:15 a.m.  Shirley Forman 

  Recitation of the Rosary 

  

WEDNESDAY, July 15 

St. Bonaventure, Bishop and Doctor of the Church 

8:15 a.m.  NO MASS 

 

THURSDAY, July 16 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

6:10 p.m.  Recitation of the Rosary 

6:30 p.m.   Peace 

7:00 p.m.  St. Peregrine Novena 

 

FRIDAY, July 17 

8:15 a.m. Errol Lawson 

  Recitation of the Rosary 

      

SATURDAY, July 18 

St. Camillus de Lellis, Priest 

4:00 p.m.  Mass - Parish Hall  

  George Ballard 

 

SUNDAY, July 19 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:30 a.m.  Confirmation Mass - Livestream   

  Shirley Forman 

11:00 a.m.  Mass - Parish Hall 

  Chris Hennessy 

Preparing for Next Week 
16th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Overcoming Weakness  
 

Likewise the Spirit helps us in our weakness; for we do not 

know how to pray as we ought, but that very Spirit intercedes 

with sighs too deep for words. (Romans 8:26)  

 

Wisdom 12:13, 16-19 - On God’s mercy 

 Romans 8:26-27 - The intercession of the Spirit  

 Matthew 13:24-30 - The parable of the weeds  

 

Adults: What weakness can the power of the Spirit help you 

overcome?  

Kids: When will you need the help of the Holy Spirit this 

week?  

Parish Stewardship 

Sunday Offering Received - July 5          $         18,408.18 

Budgeted Amount for July 5            $         11,985.00 

“For as the rain and snow come down from the heaven and do 

not return there till they have watered the earth, making it 

fertile and fruitful.... so shall my word be that goes forth from 

my mouth. My word shall not return to me empty, but shall do 

my will, achieving the end for which I sent it.”  Isaiah 55:10-11 

 

Stewardship is what we do with our lives after we say, “I 

believe.” The word of God is only fulfilled when we act on it. 

Does our faith bear fruit in our gifts of time, talent, and 

treasure? 

Happy Birthday wishes to the following parishioners who are 

celebrating 70+ years! 

 

Sharon Hazelrig, July 12  Barbara Hill, July 12 

Jackie Pendleton, July 12  Demetria Downs, July 14 

Arnold Kuchenbrod, July 14 Jean Paige, July 14 

Steve Jones, July 15  Daniel Magruder, July 15 

Elizabeth Weber, July 15  Patricia Kearfott, July 16 

 



St. Bernard Catholic Community 

PRAYER INTENTIONS 

 

Please keep the following parishioners in your prayers: 

Margaret Blandford, Pat Bohannon, Robert Caseman, Joyce 

Downs, Pat Dwyer, Larry Fogarty, Fran Fox, Darlene Havel, 

Jackie Recktenwald Hazelrig, Annette Henry, Elana Hohl, Pat 

Howell, Laura Hughes, Elizabeth Hunter, Joseph Jessel, Fred 

Kirsch, Mike Kreutzer, Peggy Kuchenbrod,  Sonny Lucas,   

Chris Manning, John Manning, Nicholas Manning, Chuck 

McDonald, Carol Montgomery, Irene Mueller, Tom Newton, 

Caden O’Daniel, Karen Pierce, Wayne Robinson, Esteban 

Saldana, Tish Schaaf, Tony Senninger, Theresa Stopher, 

Nataley Thompson, Mary Tyra, Tommy 

Walsh, Larry Warren, Betty Weber, Norma 

Wiedemer, Tom Wiedemer, Ken Woodburn, 

Jeremy Wooten, Evelyn Zocklein. 

REST IN PEACE 

 

Please pray for the family and friends of Troy 

Neal, husband of Renae Neal, father of Trenton 

and Izabella, who passed away recently. May he 

enjoy the Eternal Peace of the Risen Lord. 

 

 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

I came to this life to live out loud. 

We understand that those who are sick or even among the 

more vulnerable may not feel comfortable attending. We 

would like offer the option for those that do not feel safe to 

attend to add the names of those they wish to pray for to a 

list that will be read during the Novena on Thursday nights. 

To add a name, please contact Denise Meyer at 239-5178, 

ext. 128 or email dmeyer@stbernardlou.com. 

ST. BERNARD REOPENING 

 

As per the guidelines set forth by Governor Beshear, St. 

Bernard will be allowing in person meetings up to 50 people, 

or up to the capacity of the room beginning June 29. The All 

Saints Room will be available to groups of up to 10 people. 

With offices being moved, approximately half of the 

Checkerboard Room is available for meetings of up to 25 

people. Masks will be required for everyone attending the 

meeting and the six-foot social distancing mandate remains in 

effect. Encourage use of hand sanitizer upon entering and 

leaving the facility. Each group will be responsible for 

disinfecting the room after the meeting using the guidelines 

and materials that will be provided.  

 

If you would like to schedule a meeting, please email Janet 

DeMasters at jdemasters@stbernardlou.com. At this time, 

meetings will be added to the calendar individually rather 

than as recurring events. Janet will coordinate with Larry 

Abell to have the room set up to accommodate your group. 

mailto:jdemasters@stbernardlou.com


FC/HUM 

BACK TO SCHOOL DONATIONS 

 

Fern Creek/Highview United Ministries is starting their 

Back to School Drive! Below is their needs list of school 

supplies if you can donate. These items can be dropped of 

at their day center Monday through Friday but call ahead at 

502-762-9608 to set up an appointment for drop-off please! 

Also please visit their AMAZON Needs list as well. You 

may like to donate items from there using the following 

link:  http://a.co/7otKUHE. Items needed:  backpacks, glue 

sticks, pens/pencils, crayons, washable markers, colored 

pencils,  spiral notebooks (wide rule), 

pencil pouches, folders (with and without 

clips). As always, thank you for your 

generous support of FC/HUM! 

BULLETIN OPTIONS 

 

There are options available to access the bulletin online. 

You may visit the St. Bernard website at https://

www.stbernardlou.com/publications. You can opt to 

receive a weekly email containing a link to the bulletin for 

that week. Visit https://discovermass.com/church/st-bernard

-louisville-ky/, click on the “Bulletin” tab and sign up for 

email notifications.  

St. Bernard Catholic Community 

WELCOME MRS. JULIE PERDUE 

St. Bernard is proud to welcome Mrs. Julie Perdue back to 

St. Bernard as our school principal. The following is her 

welcome message to St. Bernard students and parents.  

 

Message from Mrs. Perdue  

What an honor it is to serve as the principal of such an 

amazing school community! I love St. Bernard and the 

children in this school. I have been taught by (I graduated 

from here in 1991) and taught with (1999- 2006) many of 

the amazing teachers who have graced our classrooms. I 

want to continue to make St. Bernard the best it can be 

and someday have our school be a Blue-Ribbon school 

where we have a waiting list for those parents who want 

their children here!  

When going thru the interview process, I came upon this 

poster. It spoke to me and now adorns the wall of my 

office. It is a daily reminder that I am a school principal - 

your school principal!  

“I AM YOUR SCHOOL PRINCIPAL” 

I DON’T HAVE  

A magic wand  

A crystal ball  

Or all the answers  

BUT I DO HAVE 

 A heart to care, 

 Ears to listen, 

 Time to Give,  

Ideas to share,  

& An open mind  

I am your school principal,  

I may not be able to fix all your problems,  

but I can promise  

that you won’t have to face them alone  

I AM HERE FOR YOU!  

http://a.co/7otKUHE?fbclid=IwAR2V0oqTt3l1MZMufMmfs3mYo-G8g9jA1psrFC1VHptT4HuxGqqbrhCZbjQ
https://www.stbernardlou.com/publications
https://www.stbernardlou.com/publications
https://discovermass.com/church/st-bernard-louisville-ky/
https://discovermass.com/church/st-bernard-louisville-ky/


St. Bernard Catholic Community 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT WORKSHOP 

 

The Archdiocese of Louisville requires that all adults who 

work with children in our parish communities attend a “Honor 

Thy Children Safe Environment” training session and have a 

background check. Background check forms are available 

from Larry Abell. The following workshop dates are on the 

calendar. You do not need an appointment, just come 15 

minutes early and register. SESSIONS LIMITED TO 100 

ATTENDEES 

 

Please note: Children are not allowed to attend this 

training. 

 

July 13 - 6:30 p.m. - Holy Spirit - Dining Commons 

July 14 - 6:30 p.m. - St. Albert– Parish Life Center 

July 16 - 6:30 p.m. - Holy Spirit - Dining Commons 

THANK YOU 

 

A huge thank you to Scott and Dan Vogt and KV Flooring 

for donating the new flooring for the entire school office 

suite. How fortunate we are to have such generous families in 

our school community! 



St. Bernard Catholic Community 

5:00-7:00 

JULY 17 
CARRY OUT ONLY 



St. Bernard Catholic Community 


